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Subject: - PTCC clearance for modification/diversion work of 400 kV D/C Navsari-
Magarwada Transmission Line to facilitate construction of Vadodara-
Mumbai Expressway by NHAI under Bharatmala Pariyojana-regd.

PGCIL vide email dated: 27.02.2024 has requested to review requirement of fresh
PTCC clearance/ NOC in respect of diversion/ modification of existing 400 kV D/C Navsari-
Magarwada Transmission Line to facilitate construction of Vadodara-Mumbai Expressway
by NHAI under Bharatmala Pariyojana.

PGCIL vide above email has informed that existing 11 Nos Towers (TW-38 to TW-48) are
being replaced by 12 Nos new Towers (TW-38 to TW-47, TW-47A and TW-48) resulting in
a maximum lateral deviation of approximately 295 m from the existing route.

In line with the information submitted by PGCIL and PTCC approval issued vide
BSNL letter No. IC/MBI/PTCC/GUJ-1862 dated 03.01.2013, received reference has been
examined and it is found that fresh PTCC approval is not required due to proposed
modification/ diversion of the existing 400 kV D/C Vadodara-Mumbai line.

Signed by S. K. Maharana
Date: 05-03-2024 13:04:54
Reason: Approved

Chief Engineer

To,

Chief General Manager
Powergrid,

WR-I1, Navsari
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